Scarlett Johansson
30-year-old bombshell Scarlett Johansson was born on
November 22, 1984 in New York City. At the age of nine, she
appeared in her first film North, where she starred as John
Ritter’s daughter, and her career soon took off. Among the
long list of roles she played, she is most recognized for her
parts in the movies The Prestige, The Nanny Diaries, The Other
Boleyn Girl, Iron Man 2, and The Avengers. Dabbling in some
stage acting, she has graced Broadway in the award-winning Cat
on a Hot Tin Roof. As if her impressive acting resume isn’t
enough, Johansson is also the spokeswoman for many luxury
brands, including Louis Vuitton, Dolce & Gabbana, Selfridges,
and Moet & Chandon. Despite her very public life, the star
remains humble and is involved in plenty of charity work as
well.
Scarlett Johansson doesn’t let her acting, singing, brand
endorsements, or philanthropy get in the way of her
relationship and love life. In 2006, she dated co-star Josh
Hartnett, but when their busy lives clashed, the famous couple
called it quits. It wasn’t long before the star moved on with
Canadian hottie Ryan Reynolds. They were engaged after a year
together and wed on September 28, 2008 in a private ceremony.
Trouble hit paradise two years later, and they filed for
divorce. After their celebrity divorce was finalized in 2011,
the actress bounced back with Sean Penn and Nate Naylor. Both
of these relationships were highly publicized but
unfortunately short-lived. Soon, she began dating the owner of
an independent ad agency; Romain Dauriac swept her off her
feet, and the pair were engaged just a year into their
celebrity relationship in November 2013. 2014 was an exciting
year for the pair, as they were secretly married and quietly
welcomed daughter Rose Dorothy in the fall.

